
SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Our Reading Stars this week are: 
 
 
 

Reception       Erika Mountford 
Year 1     Stanlee Rowell  
Year 2     Katriel Ogugua 
Year 3    Daniel Oliver 
Year 4    Ollie Behrensmeier  
Year 5    Zofia Malecka  
Year 6    Christopher Bellwood  
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ATTENDANCE 

WE ARE GOING FOR  

GREEN! 

 

Whole School A endance 

Target     96% 

Nursery 96% 

Reception 94% 

Yr 1  
95% 

Yr 2 96% 

Yr 3 95% 

Yr 4 95% 

Yr 5 96% 

Yr 6 96% 

100%  A enders 

 

45  
 

        WELL  DONE ! !     

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Year 6 SATS– 12th May  

KS2 Countryside Day—4th June 

Sports Week—15th June 

Bag2School—4th July 

Sports Day—20th June 

 

Term Dates 

 

Bank Holiday Monday 5th May 

May Half Term 26th May—30th May 

Last Day Summer Term  - 18th July 

 

Message from  
Mrs Bainbridge 

 
As we move through a busy and exci�ng term, I want 

to take a moment to share how proud we are of our 

Year 6 pupils. They have been working incredibly hard 

in prepara�on for their SATs—showing resilience, de-

termina�on, and a fantas�c a$tude to learning. We 

are all cheering them on as they approach these im-

portant assessments with such maturity and focus. 

We also have some wonderful news for our youngest 

learners: we are now offering nursery places for 2-

year-olds star8ng September 2025! This is a fantas�c 

opportunity for our youngest children to begin their 

educa�onal journey. Please get in touch with the 

school office if you are interested in a place or would 

like to find out more. 

Meanwhile, our Year 2 and Year 3 classes recently en-

joyed a brilliant trip to RHS Harlow Carr. The children 

were buzzing with excitement as they explored the 

beau�ful gardens, learned about nature, and shared 

some lovely moments together in the fresh spring air. 

It was a joy to see their curiosity sparked and their 

smiles so wide! 

   SPELLING BEE  

We are thrilled to share how wonderfully 

your children performed in the recent 

Spelling Bee! Their hard work, dedica�on, 

and confidence truly shone.  Each student 

gave their best effort, and we couldn’t be 

prouder of how they represented them-

selves and our school. 

Way to go, spellers! 


